
 

 
 

A Thank you prayer for you from Father James 
 

Dear Fr Noel & Kind Parishioners, 

 

Thank you for your support and help during Lent in promoting our campaign to help 

Awut and Ajak and their communities in South Sudan.   

 

I am contacting you with a very special message from Father James. 

 

Please share this message to all in your Parish – please pass on this prayer for all of 

you from Father James.  

 

https://vimeo.com/536423075 

 

With your support, a new day will come for South Sudan. Thank you for not leaving 

South Sudan alone this Lent. Thank you for not forgetting the people of South 

Sudan. 

 

Wishing you God’s blessings, 

 

Colm 
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